

October 3, 1948

Mr. S. R. Morss R-3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your report on our freq. check. Your report is correct and we are glad indeed to be heard so far away.

We operate on 1490 kc. 250 watts and use Gates equiptment which I like very much. We have had some trouble with lightining, which burned up quiet a bit of equiptment.

Our transmitter is located on a small hill, but the entire country is pretty low, and our coverage is about a 60 mile circle. We are using a winchager ant. 176 ft. over all.

Let me thank you again for your report. Keep up the good work for these reports are a big help.

Hoping to hear from you again , I remain.

Yours truly,

Woodrow F. Dunlap Chief Eng. WMGR